
 
  

 
   

     
      

    
  

 
 
 

  
   

   
 

 

 

 
 
 

From:  Jeff Vaughan <jva   > 
Sent:  Tuesday, August  6,  2019 12:18 PM  
To:  ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR)  <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:  PRO Consent Decrees  

To Whom It May Concern, 

Ending Antitrust Consent Decrees will have a severe negative impact on the live music industry and the 
communities that we as promoters of live music seek to enhance. Our facility exists to serve our 
community. The community benefits from live music experiences. Unregulated music licensing will 
prohibit us from being able to present live music to our community, hurting the community and the 
artists who own the copyrights. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Jeff Vaughan | Director of Facility Services 
Meydenbauer Center | Bellevue Washington 
O: 425.450.3745 C: 425.244.0449 

jvaughan@meydenbauer.com 
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